Black, Tobie

From: Michael Luessi <mluessi@avantti-group.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2013 8:42 AM

To: Black, Tobie

Cc: Casanova, Dan; Thatcher, Randy

Subject: Freshwater Way

Dear Tobie Black,

The ownership of 222 W Pittsburgh Avenue is in favor of changing the name of Pittsburgh Avenue between South 2
Street and South 3™ Street to Freshwater Way to match the name of the new street being installed this summer west of
South 3™ Street.

Best Regards,

Michael Luessi

Michael A. Luessi (Mike), PE
Managing Director Design/Build
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